
END THE LOCKOUT

JOIN THE RALLY AND TELL GLENCORE TO 

On October 11, Sherwin Alumina, a subsidiary of Glencore, locked out 450 members of 

United Steelworkers Local 235A in Corpus Christi, Texas. 

Please join the United Steelworkers for a rally outside of Glencore’s Houston 

office. Brothers and sisters need our support as they fight to maintain healthcare 

benefits and protect their company’s retirees and new workers. 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 19TH 

11:30 AM - 1:30 PM

4265 SAN FELIPE STREET 

HOUSTON, TX 77027 (JUST OFF 610)

This company enjoyed record-setting performance last year, but management has still 

decided to attack workers‘ hard-earned benefits. First, they demanded cuts to workers’ 

healthcare. Beyond that, they‘ve also sought to slash retirees’ benefits and completely 

eliminate pensions and disability protection for new hires.

Members of the Steelworkers and other unions throughout the region are showing 

solidarity with Local 235A and calling on Sherwin Alumina and Glencore to bargain a fair 

contract and allow workers to return to their jobs.

Contact the USW  at 832-556-0370 for more information. 


